
         

 

Technical Bulletin 
March 2017 

Bi-Annual Radio System Upgrade 
from version 7.15 to version 7.17. 

March 20-29 with contingency days on the 30th and 31st   
Part of our radio system includes an upgrade every other year that keeps us 
state of the art and current with the latest systems being built and shipped 
around the country. We anticipate our system 
going into site trunking some days which is 
more disruptive to dispatchers than end users. 
Site Trunking = our county’s 9 towers get disconnected 
from the rest of the state. If you are in Warren County 
when Site Trunking begins, local talkgroups work as 
normal and you’ll only notice issues if you leave range of 
our towers. If you’re out of the county when site trunking 
begins, (e.g. on TAC 3 in Butler County), you won’t hear 
people talking on TAC 3 if they’re associated to a Warren 
County tower. There’s essentially a barrier around our 
County separating us into a standalone system like when 
on our analog system. 

 

Motorola will also be upgrading the Dispatcher 
consoles to Windows 10 which may affect auto 
toning.  There is a lot of work scheduled and lots 
of precaution taken in case of problems.   

 

Also happening: the Fire Paging System upgrade will occur simultaneously 
with expected cutover in early to mid-April after the radio system is upgraded. 
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